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NEWSLETTER 
Dear colleagues 

Autumn has arrived. We are in the month of May and 5 public holidays in six 
weeks are behind us.  

The listeriosis outbreak, caused by the listeria bacterium, has had a devas-
tating effect on the sale of pork and some abattoirs have been severely af-
fected. The South African Pork Producersõ Organisation is working hard to 
restore the confidence of consumers in fresh pork. 

Regional Manager 

Daniel Mosiane has resigned from IMQAS. He informed us that he is relocat-
ing his family to Upington. We wish him the best for the future. 

Rabelani Mulaudzi has been appointed as regional manger. He will be responsi-
ble for Limpopo and Mpumalanga and some abattoirs in North West and Gaut-
eng. Rabelani has been with IMQAS since 2010. He worked at different abat-
toirs and was also appointed as relief officer and training official. We have 
full confidence in his capabilities and know that he will make a great success 
of his regions. 

Graduate placements 

Agriseta makes it possible to place graduate Environmental Health Practition-
ers and Animal Health Technologists at abattoirs to gain experience. The an-
nual projects are managed and supervised by our training officials, Max and 
Laurane. The graduates are mentored by experienced and knowledgeable 
meat inspectors to become competent and skilled meat inspectors them-
selves. We wish to thank our staff members at the abattoirs for guiding and 
supporting these young people. We realise that they give their time and ap-
preciate the effort that they make. The mentors play an important role in 
successfully launching the careers of these new graduates. It is very reward-
ing to see a young person grow and gain confidence. 

Ambassadors 

You are the face of IMQAS. The abattoir owners, managers and staff judge 
IMQAS by your behaviour on a daily basis. You are the ambassadors that re-
flect the work ethic, values and principles of the company. It is a great re-
sponsibility. Do us proud. 

May you have a Blessed month of May. 

Gerrie Oberholzer 
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Left: Tardi PrincipalñDr Ndudane. Above: Tardi 
Lecturers (internal and external Imqas Training 
Official on the far left) 

Graduating Class 

 2017   

As the saying goes òEvery success story begins with a dreamó. This was no ex-
ception for these young people who graduated on the 16th of March 2018  at 
Tardi College in the Eastern Cape, the idea of a triumphant end to the their 
three year journey had seemed to be farfetched when they began the journey 
in January 2015. Whilst over 60 students were initially enrolled to the Animal 
Health Diploma programme, only 37 learners completed the programme. We 
were honoured to have been invited to attend and partake in the celebrations 
of the institutionõs òPioneering Classõõ graduation as this was Tardiõs first grad-
uating class. We do not doubt that this is the first of many more successes and 
graduations as we partner with not only Tardi but other institutions in mentor-
ing and training. We wish Tardiõs class of 2015-2017 success in all their future 
endeavours 


